From: DAVID MccLunG [

Sent: Tuesday, December 4, 2018 9:48 AM
To: Evelyn Eichenbaum <eeichenbaum@haldimandcounty.on.ca>
Subject: Request for delegation

Dear Ms. Eichenbaum :

I would like to appear as a delegation at the December 11 council-in-committee meeting to suggest some
reforms to the Business Development and Planning Advisory Committee before members are appointed for the
new term.

My written submission and slides are ready, and I will submit them to you as soon as I hear that my delegation
has been approved.

I thank you for your assistance in this matter.
Sincerely,

David McClung




